

August 18, 2022

Dear MACS Member,

Praise the Lord for the common bond we have through our Lord Jesus Christ and the ministry of Christian education.

In just a few days we will start the new school year. As we look at recent Supreme Court decisions and government directives, we can again rejoice in the opportunity we have to teach and train young people in our Christian schools without government interference. No one is certain about what will happen after the November election, but we are confident "because greater is he that is in you, than he that is in the world" (I John 4:4).

Our presence in Lansing and Washington, D.C. through Dr. Schmig and the AACS is important in this ever-changing day. Please continue to pray for Dr. Schmig as he serves our schools.

I trust I will see you at the Radisson Inn in Kalamazoo for the Great Lakes Educators Convention on September 29-30, 2022.

Enclosed you will find the 2022-23 membership information. Thank you for your continued support.

In Christ,

President

Dr. Douglask Jackson

Dr. Douglas R. Jackson 989-781-2340 Office

7306 E. Atherton Rd. Davison, MI 48423

Executive Director

Dr. Tim Schmig 810-513-3680